
NEVADA  JUNIOR  PAINT  HORSE  CLUB  MEETING  8/27/2006 
Meeting was called to order at 9:10 by Vice-President T. J. Green.  Minutes of the 
July meeting were read and Kevin Dalluge made a motion to correct the minutes in 
reguards to the Cancer fund raiser.  It is instead a community service project.  The 
treasures report was also incorrect.  Motion to correct passed.   Treasures report:  
$2,182.42.  Profits from the donation jar at the BBQ was $140.00.  The tack/clothing 
swap sold $1,569.00 with the youth club making a profit of $281.00.  Nominations for 
2007 officers are as follows:  Reporter..Wesley Green, Treasure..Kristi Ruby, 
Secretary..Amanda Kontny, Vice President..Connie Gibb and Casey Ragsdale, and 
President..T J Green and Shellie Dalluge.  A brief discussion followed on the incentive 
awards program.  Those who are interested in participating must turn in $40.00 
worth of donations by the October show as well as attend 2 meetings.  There are only 
2 meetings left.  Meeting Adjourned at 9.25.   Next meeting 9/30/06 during lunch 
break of show. 

NEVADA  PAINT  HORSE  CLUB  MEETING  8/27/2006 
Meeting called to order at 9:30 by President Gary Avery.  Minutes of the July 
meeting were read and approved.  Treasures report:  Wells Fargo $20,349.66 and a 
$10,000.00 CD.  US Bank $232.00. 
A letter from APHA was read thanking NPHC for donations to the silent auctions 
held at workshop.  Sharon had talked to Karen Winder and was told that Ken & 
Karen had donated the items which were silver headstalls to the auction. 
New Business:  Gary appointed Gwen Russell and Carol Pchelkin to the nominating 
committee  and they will present a slate of officers for 2007 at the next meeting.  Any 
one interested in running for an office should contact one of the above.   
Awards Banquet:  The date will again be in February on Presidents week-end.  The 
location is unknown at this time as the great place where last years banquet was held 
is again going to be in the process of re-modeling.  More on this later… 
Roy Bock gave a short presentation on statistics for show entries for the last 3 years. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:50.  Next meeting at September show during lunch break. 
THANKS to everyone who helped make our annual member appreciation BBQ a success.  The 
hambergers, hot dogs, cheese and all buns were donated by the Club Fandango in Carson City. 
<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< 
THE YOUTH CLUB WILL HOLD THEIR 2ND TACK SWAP BOOTH AT THE SHOW COMING 
UP.  PLEASE BRING ALL ITEMS IN FRIDAY AS MANY SHOPPERS COME FIRST THING 
ON SATURDAY MORNING.  ITEMS TO SELL ON CONSIGNMENT WITH 10% GOING TO 
THE YOUTH CLUB AS WELL AS DONATED ITEMS ARE NEEDED.  (AMY..702-270-9850) 
 
THE YOUTH CLUB WILL BE SELLING A LUNCH SPECIAL OF  BURGERS/SALAD/DRINK 
FOR $3.50 AT THE SEPTEMBER SHOW.  ALL YOUTHS BRING 1 PACK OF HAMBURGER 
BUNS.  WE DO NOT NEED ANY DRINKS.  SO LETS ALL SUPPORT THE YOUTH’S AT A 
FINAL 2006 SHOW!!        




